
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broad Chalke Newsletter  
Friday 30th June 2023 

With the love of God we learn, care, grow and share 
 

This term our Collective Worship theme is TRUTHFULNESS 

‘Tell the Truth to each other’ Zechariah 8v16 
  
 

 

  
 

This week in school 

Year 3 Trip 

As part of their Geography learning, Year 3 visited Lulworth Cove. The children had a fantastic day exploring 

the geographical features of the coastline. A ranger led a session about geology, during the morning, then 

the children climbed the many steps to the top where they sketched Durdle Door. We are so proud of the 

children for their brilliant behaviour and energy….I expect they slept very well! A big thank you to the parent 

helpers and staff team for supporting the trip so well.  

                                       
 

 

 

  

SAFEGUARDING  
At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. Staff at Broad Chalke  

receive regular training. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise awareness and support you as parents.  

Artificial Intelligence (AI) continues to be a very hot topic at the moment. Currently there are  

safeguarding risks for children and young people, especially through the AI powered ‘virtual  

friends’ e.g. Replika and Kuki. Attached to this newsletter is some up-to-date guidance about the  

features of AI and advice for parents.  

End of Term Dates  

Parent Teas- Thank you to everyone who has been able to attend our Meet the Teacher Teas.  

We look forward to seeing Year 3 parents (Monday 3rd July) and Year 2 parents (Friday 7Th July) 

next week.  

End of year reports these will be sent home during the week beginning 10th July  

Stay and Share- Thursday 13th July @ 2.40pm. Parents/carers are invited to pop into your child’s classroom to 

see their work and classroom displays.  

School Disco- Friday 14th July EYFS & KS1 4.30pm-5.15pm and KS2- 5.30pm-6.15pm. Letter to follow. 

Ice Creams- An ice cream van will be on site on Monday 24th July for parents to buy ice-creams  

after school (children who travel on the bus will be given priority to buy, before the end of school) 

Last day of term- Tuesday 25th July 1.30pm finish 

 

SPORTS DAY 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents to our sports day on Tuesday. The gate will  

be unlocked at 1.20pm. Upon entry, you will be given a programme. Please stay  

behind the marked line. FOBS will be selling refreshments on the field. 

Let’s hope the weather stays fine!  

 

Warmest regards 

 
Heather Luft  

Headteacher 

BROAD CHALKE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL REQUIRES  
After School Care Assistant (Night Owls) from September 2023 

Monday to Friday 3:15 to 4:30pm (Term time only) 
Can be part of a job share (between 1 to 5 days a week) 

Main Tasks: To work with the Night Owls Leader to supervise children 
Grade D point 4 £10.98 per hour (pending April 23 pay review) 

Details and application pack available from the school office 
Telephone: 01722 780212 or e-mail admin@broadchalke.wilts.sch.uk for more 

information 
All applicants will be subject to a full DBS check 

 


